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My name is Diane Kadrmas and I am in favor of HB 1377. I feel that every vaccination needs to be personal choice
and not up to any employment, business, school or government entity to decide regardless of emergency status or
non emergency status we may be in. We are finding that there are other treatments that can be given to prevent or
treat certain diseases that may be more effective than a vaccination. Forced vaccination for the ability to work, edu-
cation, shopping or any licenses would be an infringment on personal rights given to up by our forefathers and

fought for by our veterans.





